Dear Dr. Zuanon Neotropical Ictiology Editor.
We send our corrected manuscript: “Sound production and pectoral spine locking in a Neotropical catfish (Iheringichthys labrosus – Pimelodidae)” from Javier S. Tellechea, Franco Teixeira-de Mello, Iván Gonzalez-Bergonzoni and Nicolás Vidal.

We follow all suggestions of two reviewers, in the case of reviewer A, We changed the sentences were the same in the manuscript, it was not our intention to plagiarism, and writing in a language other than ours causes us difficulty, and was simply an error of distractions. Also the reviewer A, want that we put the t values in the result only in a one of the two sound, and we think that presentation of the result in present format is correct. For all other points we agree with the reviewer.
In the case of reviewer B we agree with all points.
We hope that our work can now be published.

Thanks,
Javier Tellechea.

